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Mr. Simon Weiser
U.S. Asset Finders

29 Heyward Street, 2R
Brooklyn, NY 11249

Dear Mr, Weiser:

Please accept my sincere thanks for the outstanc;ling work you did in recovering funds
belonging to my deceased parents, which were previously unclaimed. Were it not for your
involvement, we would not so much as known that such funds even existed. The professional
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level in which you and your staff handled this matter was truly remarkable.

Feel free to circulate this congratulatory letter as a recommendation to an
wonder about the quality of your work and commitment to achieving results.

We wish you and your entire office continued success in your endeavors.

Very tmlyfyours,
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